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All workers deserve basic labor standards and the elimination of at-will employment 

improve the precarious labor situation that farm workers have to contend with. After 

all, farm workers deserve stability of employment and shouldn't have to constantly 

worry whether there will be a job to provide food on the table when they're the ones 

growing and harvesting our food.  

 

Further reviewing the labor mandates every 2 years is a good way to iteratively 

improve the labor situation of farm workers and solve problems as the occur. I 

believe opponents of HB 2548 are sympathetic to big business and don't have the 

best interests of the people doing the actual agricultural work in mind. 


